Joint Exhibit 36

From: Bloom, Jill <Bloom.Jill@epa.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 2:47 PM

To: Wood, Jon

Cc: Myers, Tom; Arrington, Linda; Montague, Kathryn V.; Samek, Karen; Page, Jordan; King, Marquea

Subject: Follow-up to our March 17 conference call.

Attachments: Follow up to 3_17_17 registrant meeting 3_27_17.docx; 078701_413324+_RTWVR_03-21-14.pdf;

D423450.mem plantback memo.pdf; 078701_432677_RTWVR_06-27-16 lepto 10 day.pdf

Categories: DCPA - US

I have updated our follow-up notes in the attached document. As you can see, we are still waiting for some things internally, but we wanted to provide the notes to you because of commitments Amvac has made with regard to label changes. Please note that I am requesting a target date for Amvac's submission of revised labels and other items. Thanks,

Jill

Jill Bloom, Team Leader Risk Management and Implementation Branch 5 Pesticide Re-evaluation Division (7508P) Office of Pesticide Programs US Environmental Protection Agency telephone: (703) 308-8019

fax: (703) 308-8005 bloom.jill@epa.gov